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Hello, 

 

I’d like to express my opposition to this legislation. It will only make affordable, dense 

housing harder to build. It will scrap required climate rules that activists have fought 

for in good faith. There’s still the opportunity to not pass this legislation and work with 

those who want our state to continue to build smart, affordable dense housing. 

Please don’t scrap restrictions on requiring parking in new dense housing; please 

don’t allow cities to completely bypass any of the rules this legislation wants to 

overturn. In conclusion, this legislation will be bad for our state, and I am in 

opposition. Please heed this message and vote this down. 

 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Greenwood 


